
Important Announcement: Changes to 

Transport Service Routes 

Dear Valued Customers, 

We would like to inform you about upcoming changes to our transport service routes that will 

take effect on [Effective Date]. These changes are designed to enhance our service efficiency 

and better meet your transportation needs. 

New Route Changes: 

• Route A: Will now include stops at [New Stops/Locations]. 

• Route B: The frequency of service will increase during peak hours. 

• Route C: Adjusted timings for a more convenient schedule. 

Please check our website or contact our customer service for detailed maps and schedules 

reflecting these changes. 

We appreciate your understanding and support as we continue to improve our services. 

Thank you, 

The Transport Service Team 


